
NOTICE OF MINOR, NONSUBSTANTIVE CORRECTION 
 
The New Mexico Human Services Department, Medical Assistance Division gives Notice of Minor, Nonsubstantive 
Correction. 
 
The following corrections have been identified and amended regarding: 
 
8.308.14 NMAC, Co-Payments, filed on September 14, 2017, published on September 26, 2017. 
 
Pursuant to the authority granted under State Rules Act, Paragraph D of Section 14-4-5 NMSA, please note that the 
following minor, non-substantive corrections to spelling, grammar and format have been made to all published and 
electronic copies of the above rules: 
 
1) Removed Subsection A of 8.308.14.7 NMAC, for lack of Subsection B. 
 
A copy of this Notification was filed with the official version of the above rule. 
 
Copies of the referenced rule may be accessed through the New Mexico Human Services Department's website 
under the http://www.hsd.state.nm.us/LookingForInformation/registers.aspx or 
at http://www.hsd.state.nm.us/public-notices-proposed-rule-and-waiver-changes-and-opportunities-to-
comment.aspx.  If you do not have Internet access, a copy of the proposed rules may be requested by contacting 
MAD in Santa Fe at 505-827-6252. 
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